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RABBI LOOKSTEIN

will speak on

"THE HIGHER MEANING OF GRATITUDE"

This Sabbath at 10:30 A. M.
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ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton



SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

FRIDAY
Lighting of Candles .. 4:20 P.M.
Mincha Services 4:20 P.M.

SATURDAY
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.

WEEKLY PORTION
Vayishlah

WEEKLY PORTION: VAYISHLAH
Genesis 32:4-36:43

HAFTORAH
Hosea 12:13-14:10
Mincha Services 4:10 P.M.

Discourse in Yiddish will follow Mincha

Daily Services
MORNING _ 7:15 A.M.
EVENING 4:20 P.M.

Yahrziets for the Week

SAMUEL KURKE

JESSE HENRY
HANNAH BERNHARDT
CELIA PERLOW
3e?le i£W\&Tr\

Coming Events
Monday, Nov. 27th—Sisterhood Meet¬
ing, 12:30 P.M.

Monday, Nov. 27th — Talmud Class,
Library, 8:30 P.M.

Wednesday, Nov. 29th — Girl Scout
Meeting, Social Hall, 3:30 P.M.

Wednesday, Nov. 29th—Cultural Class,
8:30 P.M.

Thursday, Nov. 30th—Boy Scout Meet¬
ing, C.J.I., 7:30 P.M.

Saturday, Dec. l#th — Dinner Dance,
Waldorf-Astoria.

Condolences
We extend heartfelt sympathy and

sincere condolences to our beloved
Trustee, Mr. Abraham Polstein and to
our esteemed member, Mr. Herman
Polstein upon the death of their dear
mother. It is our earnest hope and
prayer that the entire Polstein family
be spared all further sorrow.

Ladies, Remember!
The next Sisterhood meeting will be

held Monday, November 27th, at the
home of Mrs. Jacob Rudd, 1049 Park
Avenue, at 12:30 o'clock. A complete
report of the Luncheon will be given
and reports of the progress of the Din¬
ner Dance will also be discussed. In
addition to the business of the meeting,
there will be a talk on ''Beauty Cul¬
ture" by Mrs. Long, of Helena Rubin¬
stein. It is hoped that all members of
the sisterhood make an effort to be
present.
That Irrepressible Sisterhood
With their luncheon barely over, the

Sisterhood is already at work on the
Baazar and Rummage Sale. Mrs. Bes¬
sie Goodman, Chairman of the project,
has all her plans ready and her en¬
thusiastic group of co-workers will soon
be on the go for all kinds of articles
which by a magic formula they con¬
vert into funds for their free scholarship
fund and other useful and helpful
activities.
Business men of the congregation

can be of great service. In the holiday
business rush which is now beginning,
there are many unsaleable articles
which you can put aside. Save them
all. They will be picked up gladly by
the committee and your service will be
greatly appreciated.

Cultural Class To Meet
At the last meeting of the cultural

class, Rabbi Lookstein discussed the
life of Moses Hess, Father of Zionism,
poet, artist and national prophet. This
course on "Prophets of Jewish Survival"
promises to be a most interesting one.
All the guests at the home of the very
gracious hosts, Mr. and Mrs. Harry
Fischel, were very much delighted and
are eagerly looking forward to the next
meeting which will be held.. Wednes¬
day, November 29th, at the home of
Mr. and Mrs. Julius Golding, 19 East
88th Street, at 8:30 o'clock. At this ses¬

sion, Rabbi Lookstein will discuss the
life of Leon Pinsker. All members of
Kehilath Jeshurun an cordially invited
to attend.



Dinner and Dance News
Mr. Albert Sokolski, Chairman, re¬

ports there are still a number of Kehil-
ath Jeshurun members who have not
as yet sent in their reservations for our
FIFTH ANNUAL DINNER DAN'CE, at the
WALDORF-ASTORIA, DECEMBER 16th.
Our Program Chairman, Maxwell
Shapiro, has arranged really outstand¬
ing talent for thai night, the music by
HERBERT STEINER will be unsur¬

passed, the dinner will be something
I to remember! Everything is being done
to assure every guest of a truly glori-

; ous and exciting time. Kehilath Jesh¬
urun affairs are always outstanding
events. Get your friends and your
family to send in their reservations im¬
mediately. Time is passing quickly!
You must not delay any longer! Call
the office of the synagogue and make
your reservations! Your prompt re¬
sponse will be a stimulant to the chair¬
man and his co-workers.

Souvenir Journal Progresses
ADS for the souvenir journal are

coming in beautifully, but by just a
limited number of ad-getters. MR. BEN
GOTTFRIED, Chairman, feels, and
rightly so, that every member can and
should get ads! If the desire and the
will to work for this journal is there,
very little effort is necessary to meet
with success. Anyone can get at least
ONE AD! An "In Memoriam" for a dear
departed one; the inscription of a
child's name on the Kiddie or Youth
Page; a complimentary ad; all are
acceptable; all of that will total a sub¬
stantial amount which will make this
year's journal a bigger and better one
than any previous one. The office will
gladly assist you in procuring your
ads, if you will call and ask for assist¬
ance.

Ramaz Students Contribute
Children cannot be taught at too

young an age to share with others less
lortunate than they. With this in mind,
the students of the Ramaz Academy
filled baskets of groceries, fruit and
other edibles which were distributed
for Thanksgiving to a worthy institution.

Men's Club Reorganized
A very spirited group of men met at

the home of Rabbi Lookstein last week
and unanimously resolved to revive
the Men's Club of Kehilath Jeshurun.
Judge Samuel Katz presided and after
a general discussion of plans and pro¬
jects for the organization, a nominating
committee brought in the following
slate, all of whom were unanimously
elected. The new officers are: Ira
Weissman, President; David Colton,
Vice-President; Benedict Lubell, Secre¬
tary; Abraham Wiener, Treasurer.
The officers are already at work

planning their first project, about which
the congregation will soon hear.
Parent Teacher Association Meets
Dr. Henry Hansburg, Psychologist of

the Bureau of Child Guidance of the
Board of Education, addressed the
Parent Teacher Association of the
Ramaz Academy Tuesday evening. Dr.
Hansburg spoke on "The Value of
Mental Tests", showing the necessity
for such tests as well as the value and
explaining the many different factors
to be considered before a final analysis
is rendered. It was an intensely in¬
teresting and enlightening lecture and
was thoroughly enjoyed by the large
attendance. Mr. Sidney Fine, President
of the P.T.A., announced that at the
next meeting, the organization would
be prepared to relate plans for a
special project for the Academy.
Reception Tickets Distributed
Tickets for the Reception and Dance,

to follow the dinner, have been distrib¬
uted to the young people of the syna¬
gogue and their friends. The response
so far is very gratifying. Get your
young sons and daughters to attend.
Tickets are priced at $2.00 per person.
There will be delicious refreshments
besides the entertainmnt and the
dancing. No one should miss this
event, for "event" it will be, in the true
sense of the word. Additional tickets
may be had at the office. Reservations
for the Reception will be limited, so—
get them in early.
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The PATRICIAN — CA TERERS of DISTINCTION
MRS. L. SCHULTZ MRS. J. ROSOFF ■

Kosher functions arranged for at leading hotels,
synagogues, your home, our own ball rooms.

151 WEST 51st ST., Suite 333 - - Circle 7-7068
HOTEL ABBEY

Ramaz Academy Needs
The newly furnished and beautiful

office of the Ramaz is still in need of
a few articles of furniture before it is
complete. A desk is very essential but
of greatest importance is a couch, day-
bed or chaise lounge. We will be very
grateful for any such contributions.

Comply with Strictest
Orthodox Requirements

Funeral Service of the
Highest Standard at a
Price you can afford.

RIVERSIDE
Memorial Chapel, Inc.

Amsterdam Avenue at 76th Street, New York
ENdicott 2-6600

FAr Rockaway 7-7100 CHARLES ROSENTHAL
WHite plains 3800 Director


